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Subject: Request to review
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Dear Dr. Abdulhakim

| will be grateful if you could spare some time and review the attached article for our 1st Innovation Conference
(http://www.asu.edu.om/Innovation). A review assessment form is attached to provide focus and consistency for
the assessment process.

Your review (with a decision) needs to reach us no later than 15 November, 2017.
| very much appreciate your cooperation.
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